

## Cresaptown School

## NEWSLETTER

Principal Scott Llewellyn Assistant Principal Staci Noah

### From the Desk of Mr. Llewellyn

I would like to congratulate students who have earned the Principal's List for the First Nine Week Marking Period.

Kindergarten- Jake Alvarado, Braxton Brown, McKynna Bruck,
Brighton Gray, Eliza Honce, Jaeda
Jones, Nova Lehman, Xoe Mazuran,
Ryan Reyes, Jaylyn Riggleman,
Colton Snyder, Lincoln VanMeter,
Delaney Biser, Hannah Cage, Camden Feaster, Elizabeth Jenkins,
Christian Larrick, Lily Long, Logan
Loya, Grayson May, Emmett
Morozek, Aaliyah Smoot

First Grade- Zain Ahmed, Carsen Armentrout, Matthew Armolt, Miabella Dotson, Kallie Geatz, Adalynn Irons, Bryson Irons, Bristol Kerr, Sophia Lewis, Hunter Shepherd, Jacob Snyder, Mya Taccino, Bennett Wilhelm, Denver Woolard, Josephine Bladen, Brody Burk, Kaelyn Cornachia, Taylor Emerick, Isabella Evans, Evan Filer, Latika Fryer, Dakota Magruder, Addison McMillan, Easton Parker, Collin Sheetz, Levi Thomson, Adelynn Weimer

Second Grade- Easton Kesner, Ethan Morozek, Azaea Ortiz, Ayanna Youngblood, Braxton Cesnick, Liam Harper, Camden Jefferys, Ariah Kennard, Cali Kerns, Bella Miller, Wesson Shoemaker, Addison Bradburn, Jesel Crowe, Carter Dougherty, Amelia Goetz, Emma Logsdon, Nikki Parker, Brenton Rice, Gracelin Rosenberger, Nicolas Santangelo, Conner Spiker, Joseph Taccino

Third Grade- Tayleen Armentrout, Mya Brailer, Thea Carr, Dayna Dize, Amelia Finzel Jensen, Maya Geatz, Caedence Grove, Jayci Langley, Jaxon Lehman, Hayden Linaburg, Caysen Locklear, Ryan Martz, Kellen Minnick, Abbey Puffenbarger, Shalyn Root, Riley Taranto, Maxwell Twigg, Rilon Whitaker, Akeira Aldridge, Gabriella Alvarado, Jaxon Andrews, Miriam Bladen, Madelyn Bridges, Jacob Cage, McKinlee Dotson, Bailey Geatz, Danielle Goffinski, Kambria Hartig, Dylan Irons, Daniel Lancaster, Marlee Poisonner, Eston Powell, Barrett Pryor, Samuel Sheetz

Fourth Grade- Savannah Baker, Abigail Bittner, Katherine Englebach, Cayden Hite, Chase Long, Emily McGuire, Mason Miller, Colton Parker, Abigail Perrin, Aeralyn Reinhart, Jenna Rice, Reese Tabb, Raylynne Taccino, Jessica Nelson, Caroline Nguyen, Gracie Pressman, Maci Thrasher-Wilson, Braelyn Wilhelm, Savannah Alt, John Alvarado, Farrah



Ball, Dylan Blank, Trevin Boykin, Kaylee Bustillos, Brayden Emerick, Vance Jenkins, Madelyn Kline, Brooklyn Knight, William Miller, Bryson Moyers

Fifth Grade Shelby Barclay, Alyssa Browning, Braylee Bustillos, Madison Cannon, Jessica Tabler, Hunter Brown, Diandra Childs, Flossy Delorenzo, Daulton Harper, Arianna Magruder, Lucas McKenzie, Ava Moore, Haylee Twigg, Macie Buentello, Christian Cage, Noah Filer, Raegan Grove, Rylee McKenzie, Graycie Miller, Dixie Twigg, Grason Whitaker

#### Thank You PTO

Thank you to our PTO for all of their hard work in providing the Santa Secret Shop for our kids again this school year. I would like to especially recognize Joy Tabb, Ashley Perrin, Julie Riddle, Cambria Knight, Beth Morozek, Selina Perrin, Angie Dougherty and Amanda Spiker for their efforts.

Happy Thanksgiving! I hope that you and your family have a wonderful holiday!

# November 2019 Volume 1 Issue 3



#### **Upcoming Events**

3-Hour Early Dismissal	11/27
Thanksgiving— No School	11/28
Schools and Offices Closed	11/29- 12/02
Fall Make-Up Picture Day	12/12



## Santa Shop & Cookies with Santa November 21 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

\*Shop will also be held Friday, November 22 during school hours for students who cannot attend Thursday evening.

## At Cresaptown

- Be Safe
- •Be Respectful
- Be Responsible
- •Be Ready to Learn





Phone: 301.729.0212

13202 Sixth Avenue Cresaptown, MD 21502

#### Pre-K

Pre-K has been busy working on so many new skills. We are learning new letters and letter sounds. We have already learned 7 of our letters! We are also working on rhyming, blending sounds, and beginning sounds. In Math, Pre-K is learning all about numbers 0-10. We are working hard to count to 10, recognize numbers 0-10, and count objects to make sets. Please continue to work on these skills at home. Pre-K is also looking forward to the holidays! We have been learning about Thanksgiving and sharing what we are thankful for. Happy Thanksgiving to all of our family and friends!

#### Kindergarten

In Kindergarten, we have been busy learning about Thanksgiving. We have been comparing our current Thanksgiving traditions to those of long ago. We will be learning to make butter, corn muffins, and pumpkin pie that we will be eating during our Thanksgiving feast. Each child is making a Pilgrim and Indian costume. The children will be able to choose one of the outfits and wear it to their Thanksgiving feast. We are also finishing our Counting and Cardinality in Math. We have been learning to count and identify numbers to 100. Please remember to help us review our letters, sounds, sight words, and numbers! Happy Thanksgiving to all of our family and friends!

#### First Grade

First graders are busy at work! Students have been working on math, reading, writing, and language skills. They enjoy listening to and reading Accelerated Reader books. When students pass an A.R. test, they are excited! Students also enjoy going to the A.R. store. We are planning some fun holiday activities. Our First Grade Christmas Program will be held on Friday, December 13<sup>th</sup> at 1:00pm. Have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday - Gobble, gobble!



#### Second Grade

November is already here and we have many fun activities planned for our second graders this month! In Math, we are working on Numbers and Operations in Base Ten. We just started our place value unit and we will be learning different ways to use place value to add and subtract two digit numbers. In Reading, we are finishing our unit on Community Heroes. Please continue to read with your child daily. You can work with your child so they can meet their Book-It! goal. Students are also reading books in the classroom and taking Accelerated Reader tests. Together, we can help your child become a more fluent reader.



#### Third Grade

Third grade has been working hard. We have learned to solve multiplication and division problems using models, repeated addition/ subtraction and decomposing factors. We would like students to begin memorizing their multiplication/ division facts. Students who know basic multiplication and division facts continue to be successful in mathematics. In Reading, we are working on creating text dependent essays, learning new vocabulary, and reading grade level text. Students should be reading daily, completing their Book-It calendars, and taking Accelerated Reader test. We would like to thank all parents and students for a successful start of the year.

#### Fourth Grade

During Math fourth graders are beginning to work on division. In doing so, it is important that students know their basic multiplication facts. Fourth graders will soon begin a unit that will focus on Energy during science. There are many exciting activities planned that your children are sure to enjoy! Make sure that you are reading with your children at home and logging it on their reading logs. Also, log this reading on the BookIt calendar. This allows your child to receive a free pizza coupon just for reading! They can also take an AR test to earn points to spend at the AR Store as well as towards their AR goal. Thanks for your continued support in your child's educational success! Have a safe and Happy Thanksgiving!

#### Fifth Grade

5<sup>th</sup> grade students are busy participating in science investigations, learning multiplication and division in math and writing plenty of essays during reading. We want to thank everyone that attended our DARE celebration and are thankful for the lessons we learned from Deputy Wilson. We are looking forward to some holiday themed activities coming up in the next few weeks. Students are to continue to study their multiplication facts.

#### Library/Technology

In Library, Gr. 5 is finishing their fiction genre unit. Gr. 4 has been exploring nonfiction sections of the library and learning how to find books on different subjects. Gr. 3 is enjoying their fairy tales unit. Gr. K-2 have enjoyed a variety of stories as we continue to think about character, setting, and events in those stories. In technology, Gr. 3-5 classes use databases to do research, use the calculator accessory, and practice keyboarding. They can practice at home on typing.com. All classes continue to learn computer vocabulary and practice good digital citizenship.

Page 2 Cresaptown School